Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim meets the representative of the Secretary General of
the United Nations to discuss the referendum Kurdistan region
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Head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, in his office in Baghdad received

Representative of the Secretary General of the United Nations Mr. Jan Kubis Tuesday 12/9/2017.
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His eminence with Kubis discussed developments of the security and political situation and the
repercussions the Kurdistan region referendum scheduled to be held at the end of this September

2017.
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His eminence warned of the escalation, which does not serve anyone, indicating that dialogue
would solve problems if there is the will to find solutions is present in everyone, pointed to

the importance of unity of Iraq as it is an undeniable fate.
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Mr. Kubis indicated that the Security Council and its members support the unity and sovereignty
of Iraq, and expressed concerns about the Kurdistan region administration move as a threat to
the unity of Iraq and the region, the Security Council supports dialogue to resolve the

problems.



